
Dear Mark, 
  
We are writing to express our gratitude for the work you performed recently for 
Wabi Sabi Garden Pty. Ltd. We were most impressed with the professional 
manner in which you conducted yourself as well as the excellent service you 
provided. As there are very few comparable properties with our location being a 
mostly residential street we were concerned that it would be difficult to get an 
accurate valuation.  You’re in depth research proved to be extremely accurate 
and we are sure the fantastic submission you made  on our behalf is what 
resulted in the independent valuation from the valuer appointed by the small 
business commissioner being so favourable for us. We can’t thank you enough 
for all your help throughout this process and will have no hesitation in strongly 
recommending you in the future. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Tomoya Kawasaki and Michael Weingart. 
 


